

7th June, 2019.

Dear Liederant Elliot,

The Queen has asked me to thank you for your letter of 27th May, with regard to members of the Church Lads and Church Girls Brigade attending The Queen's Birthday Parade on 8th June, and for enclosing information on the history of the Brigade.

Her Majesty was pleased to receive it and be kept informed. This message comes to you, and to all those at the Church Lads and Church Girls Brigade, with The Queen's warm good wishes.

Yours sincerely,
Matt Magee

Matt Magee
Assistant Private Secretary to The Queen

Lieutenant James Elliot.